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In order to lessen the risk of exposing someone to coronavirus while renewing their driver's
license in a DMV office, would it be possible for Oregon to begin accepting driver license
renewals either by mail or online? People could be required to submit evidence of an
acceptable eye exam by their eye doctor within one year along with the application and fee.
Current DMV counter employees could be reassigned to processing the renewal mail or online
applications.

It looks like this epidemic will probably continue for many months, so in my opinion some
action is needed to address this. 

Thanks

Patrick Snow M.D. (retired)
Hillsboro


